NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshall has issued a Declaratory Statement on March 21, 2007, in RE: Petition for Declaratory Statement, Tamarac Fire Rescue, Case # 87261.

The activity of Captive-Aire, Inc., as described herein, is not a violation of Section 633.061(1), Florida Statutes. The Florida legislature did not intend to include the activity of manufacturing within the meaning of the term “installing” as used in Section 633.061(1), Florida Statutes. The final connecting of the fire extinguishing system components for service at Cheddars in Florida does constitute the act of installing, which can only be performed by an entity properly licensed by the State Fire Marshal.

A copy of the Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lesley Mendelson, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0340, or by e-mailing your request to Lesley.Mendelson@fldfs.com

